

Warner Drive, Leavesden, Hertfordshire WD25 7LP

Tel: +44(0)20 3427 7777 www.wbsl.com

To whom it may concern

Dear Sir or Madam

It's a pleasure to provide a testimonial for Watford Mencap. I've had the opportunity to work closely with the charity over the past two years and have always been impressed by the support they give to the local community.

Since first meeting the charity, I've been lucky enough to visit a number of their projects including the local children's centre. It's inspiring to see the staff work so hard to get everyone to meet their full potential and live the most rewarding and independent lives possible; whether it's helping adults leave home into supported housing, paving the way to employment or providing a fun place where young people can socialise. The charity also provides vital support for families, from respite care to giving parents the confidence their children can lead more independent lives.

One of the reasons behind Watford Mencap's success is the staff's unwavering enthusiasm and passion for what they do. Whenever I've visited the children's centre there has been a wonderfully happy atmosphere. Parents can leave their children knowing that they will be well cared for in a stimulating and fun environment. Staff always go the extra mile and are focused on the young adults' needs: in May we hosted a group of staff and young adults at the Studio Tour.

Fundraising is a big requirement to keep the work going and Warner Bros. Studios Leavesden has supported some of Watford Mencap's initiatives including a special charity dinner hosted by Lord Coe and a local Fun Run involving over 1500 people. We are also inviting our staff to get involved in a refurbishment project at the children's centre.

Watford Mencap does a successful job of providing fantastic support to those who need it.

Yours faithfully

Dan Dark

Senior Vice President and MD Warner Bros. Studios Leavesden

A Warner Bros. Entertainment Company